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Enter your
question or
comment

Just recently I notice there are so many people in favor of the
Border Basin Solar Farm in Cass Township. In The Courier,
Border Basin suggests submitting favorable comments. Many
are doing so, however, most are Findlay city residents that will
not be directly affected by this project in any way. They do not
live in Cass Township and their property values will not
decrease. They will not have solar panels, up to 15 feet tall,
surrounding their homes or in their backyards. Years ago
Cass Township residents voted in zoning to keep the land
agricultural. Now outsiders have come in and are attempting
to change the rules. There is a place for solar panels but it is
not on prime farm land. I urge members of the OPSB to
consider the residents of Cass Township and disapprove the
Border Basin Solar Farm.

 

 

 

mailto:contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:docketing@puco.ohio.gov


This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on

3/30/2022 9:18:31 AM

in

Case No(s). 21-0277-EL-BGN

Summary: Public Comment Regarding the Project, via website, electronically filed
by Docketing Staff on behalf of Docketing


	public comment 21-0277

